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From: sonia <leblanc.riley@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 4:17 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: In Support of bill H-5351

I support Bill H-5351- my family travel to Bristol for our medical services in the Summer as our family spends most of our
Summer Sailing in Rhode Island. We have been clients for 10 years and are extremely happy with the services. My Son
traveled to Bristol from URI for his Monthly appointment.

Our providers is a very knowledgeable and well qualified NP.

| can’t even begin to imagine what the waitlist at a Dermatologist office would be like for more serious issues like skin
Cancer, inflammation Skin conditions, infectious skin Conditions if the bill doesn’t pass.

As there's already a major shortage of Dermatologists.

Please let trained professionals like Nurse practitioners continue to serve us well and with professionalism.

Sonia Riley
35 Pine Hill Ln, Marion, MA 02738
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